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Dear Mr Smith,

HORSE-DRAWN OMNIBUS BYELAWS
Thank you for your e-mail of 23 May enclosing for provisional approval draft byelaws relating to horse-drawn omnibuses in Oxford.

The draft byelaws are acceptable.

Subject to the consideration of any objections we might receive, we shall be prepared to submit the byelaws for confirmation on behalf of the Secretary of State for Transport if, having been made by the Council and sealed, they are then advertised and submitted in accordance with the procedure prescribed in section 236 of the Local Government Act 1972.

Yours sincerely,

Miss P A Brown
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